
 

 

 
8th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
DH Lawrence Year 10 Performance – Wednesday 22nd November 2023 
 
The Year 10 GCSE Drama students have been privileged to receive workshops with the English 
faculty at Nottingham University, working alongside Jim Moran and Andrew Harrison (a local DH 
Lawrence professor and expert).  

As their first assessed performance towards their GCSE final grade, students will be presenting 
an evening of DH Lawrence for friends and family on Wednesday 22nd November, including an 
ensemble performance of his plays, his life and his poetry. The performance is from 6pm-7pm in 
the classroom ‘P1’. All students are required to attend, including those who are have taken 
the design route. 

If you would like to attend, please fill out the following form stating how many from your party will 
be coming along (entry is free of charge, but entry will not be allowed unless we have your 
details on the form). Please arrive in reception 10 minutes early as the audience will be taken 
through to the theatre as a group at 5.50pm.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/b0rT4uWYS4  
 
On the day, students should come to the drama room (P1) straight after school to prepare and 
set up for the event, so will need to bring something to eat for their dinner and plenty to drink. All 
students will be released at the end of the performance to make their own way home, whether 
that be walking home or via a lift. Please contact me via email if you would like to make an 
arrangement for your child to wait with me at school until they are collected, or if you have any 
other queries, at masonk@hallparkacademy.org.uk 
 
I look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Miss K Mason 
Head of Drama 
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